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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

13TH May, 2024  

Suriname Guyana Chamber of Commerce Showcases Regional Business Strength at Offshore 

Technology Conference 

 

The Suriname Guyana Chamber of Commerce proudly represented the vibrant business landscapes 

of Suriname and Guyana at the recent Offshore Technology Conference (OTC), held from May 6th 

to May 9th at NRG Park in Houston, Texas. This event marked the first-ever participation of the 

Chamber at this prestigious international gathering, highlighting its commitment to promoting the 

regional business interests on a global stage. 

 

The Chamber showcased leading companies from both Suriname and Guyana, including 

ActionINVEST Caribbean Inc., represented by Dr. Vishnu Doerga, Chair of the Suriname Guyana 

Chamber of Commerce; Guyana Port Inc., led by Mr. Pritipaul JR Singh; SOGLASS with 

representatives Mr. Viandhar Oedjaghir and Mr. Lloyd Sahit; and RCFA Accountants and Tax 

Advisors, represented by Mr. Navin Gangaram-Panday. Additionally, the Chamber itself was 

represented by Mr. Rahul Lildhar (CEO) 

 

In conjunction with promoting these leading companies, the Chamber also proudly launched its first 

international business conference. This landmark event is scheduled to take place from October 15th 

to 17th at the Guyana Marriott Hotel. It represents a significant milestone for the Chamber, 

underscoring its role as a key facilitator of business growth and collaboration within the region. 

The Suriname Guyana Chamber of Commerce is thrilled with the outcomes of the Offshore 

Technology Conference. 

 

Additionally, at the OTC, the Chamber promoted the upcoming trade mission from Guyana to 

Suriname during the Suriname Energy Oil and Gas Summit (SEOGS) which is scheduled to take 

place form June 5TH – 9TH in Paramaribo. This mission will include a series of B2B meetings and a 

networking event themed "Building Bridges: Strengthening Guyana-Suriname Business Relations". 

These sessions are designed to provide more information about the various business opportunities in 

Suriname, further enhancing cross-border collaboration. 
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The participation has not only opened new doors for future collaborations but has also significantly 

enhanced the international profile of Suriname and Guyana. SGCC remains highly optimistic about 

the new business prospects that have emerged for both Suriname and Guyana.  

 

The Suriname Guyana Chamber of Commerce extends its gratitude to all participants and supporters 

who made this milestone possible and looks forward to continuing its efforts to foster business 

development and cross-border collaboration between Suriname and Guyana. 

 

 

Regards 

Rahul Lildhar  

Chief Executive Officer  

Suriname Guyana Chamber of Commerce  
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